

## 2016-2017 PTA Membership Drive

Dear Parents and Teachers,

The 2016-2017 Membership Drive has begun and the PTA needs your support! The PTA is a group of parents and teachers working together to ensure that our children have the best possible educational opportunities and resources available to them. The PTA runs many services and programs that support our school.

Please join us and become part of this effort which directly benefits your child and demonstrates to them you are involved in their school and community.

"PTA Membership" to the homeroom of your <u>oldest</u> child by Tuesday, September 13 <sup>th</sup> , 2016.	
Choose one of the following: \$15.00 for a Family Membership \$10.00 for an Individual Adult Membership	(2 adults members with voting rights) (1 adult member and voting rights)
This year membership cards will be emailed directly from the NJ PTA via "PTAvenue" which is a database that is used to track NJ PTA membership.	
For additional information, please contact Linda Stelwagon, Membership Chair @ <a href="mailto:MTV_PTA@yahoo.com">MTV_PTA@yahoo.com</a> or <a href="mailto:linda.stelwagon@gmail.com">linda.stelwagon@gmail.com</a>	
Please print first and last name clearly which will appear on your membership card (Family Membership- can provide 2 adult names; Individual Membership- provide 1 name). Checks should be made out to "MTV PTA".	
Amount enclosed \$15.00 (Family Membership) _	<b>\$10.00</b> (Individual)
Primary Adult Member:	
Email Address:	
2 <sup>nd</sup> Adult Member (for Family Membership only):	
Email Address:	
Child's First and Last Name Grade	2016 Teacher
1)	